
Hi Parents /Guardians,
Thank you for helping us get

through QBA testing the past two
weeks by making sure your child was
present and on time each day of 
testing. Welcome back to another
busy week! Please check with your
child’s homeroom teacher IF you
have not conferenced with or
scheduled a Parent Teacher
Conference. Remember, a conference
must be had with your child’s teacher
before report cards are sent home on
Thursday, Oct.18.  Thank you and 
have a great week!             

~4th Grade Team

Social Studies NEWS….
This week in Social Studies, we will continue learning about the key

individuals and groups whose beliefs and ideals influenced the Revolutionary
Movement. Homework will be given this week on Tuesday and Thursday. 
Please make sure your child completes and returns it. A test will be given
this Friday on Key Individuals & Groups of the American Revolution. TW
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Math NEWS……
Hello Parents! 

This week in Math, we are working 
on multiplying two-digit numbers. Continue 
to work with your child on basic 
multiplication and division facts. Our next 
test will be Monday, Oct. 22 . A study 
guide will be sent home this week. 
Thanks for all that you do!

~Mrs. Cooks

Science NEWS…….
This week in science, we are 

continuing our study on the stars and 

planets. Students will complete several 
in class assignments to demonstrate an 
understanding of the content. Be 
on the look out for Science grades 
this week on the report card. 
Thank you for the support. 

~Ms. Brown

ELA NEWS…..
Due to the Early Release Day 

and the cancellation of school on 
Thursday. We will resume Unit 2 
Week 2 this week. Please make sure 
your student is reading at least 20 
minutes everyday at home. Thanks for 
your support,  

~Mrs. Allen


